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The Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office is excited to announce that it will be 
hosting its fourth annual citizen’s Law Enforcement Academy.  The Academy will 
begin Tuesday August 18th and continue on consecutive Tuesday’s until 
November 10th.  The times of the academy will be from 6pm until 9pm with the 
exception of a few weeks going until 10pm to accommodate the material being 
covered. 
 
The academy will allow participants to experience many different facets of law 
enforcement and provide numerous hands on opportunities to gain a better 
understanding of how and why the Sheriff’s Office serves Winnebago County. 
 
The Academy will be free of charge and available to the first 12 adults to submit 
their applications.  More information and the applications can be obtained by 
going to the Winnebago County website, Community Programs page, and follow 
the link for the Citizens Law Enforcement Academy.  Applications will be due to 
the Sheriff’s Office by 4pm on Friday, July 31, 2020. 
 
 
 


